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HOSA BOARD MEETING
MINUTES 5-7-2013
           Attendance:
Greg Lutz, Liz Alecusan, John Wilson, Keith Stewart, Bill Morris (proxy for Stacy Schumacher), Amy Wobser, Vern Anthony
Visitors:  Randy Babb
Meeting called to order by Greg Lutz at 7:34     pm   
- Motion made to approve 4/7/2013 minutes by Bill Morris. Second by Amy Wobser. Motion carried.
Treasurer Report: Kathleen Rolinatis absent: no report . 
Old Business

-Jr. Cat Cup: no report 

-Concussion awareness: Greg Lutz reported that five children have begun the process thus far. Greg Luts will follow-up with a note to the coaches. 
-Games with Dublin: Greg Lutz reported only one team has responded. 
New  Business
July 4th parade: discussed participation. John Wilson to follow up.  
Program Business
Director of FC: Two parent issues about parents disrupting games/coaching. One observed during game and one asked not to return in future. 

Amy Wobser reports she is holding a parent group meeting this week, May 8, and by the end of week will communicate with families requesting volunteers for try-outs, fundraising or parent administrator roles.     
Dwight Burgess tendered his resignation as Director of Coaching effective at the end of May, 2013.  Joe Divida and Randy Eidemiller discussing if and when we will replace. 
Referees: Keith Stewart reports things going well. Greg Lutz reported that referee fees expected to go up next year. 
Public Relations (CRPRC)/Marketing:  No report.
-Director of Recreational Program:  John Wilson reports that several coaches have not responded to request for certificates. Preparing to order ribbons for all-star exhibition games and has heard from three coaches interested in coaching all-star game; also reported nominations for players coming in.   
-Jr. Academy: No report. 
-Director of MSSA/HSSA : No report. Greg Lutz reported generally going well. Liz Alecusan reported having problems getting referees.  
-Director of TOPS soccer: Delivered $95.00 for I Support TOPSoccer to Liz Alecusan. Sign-ups for Challenger TOPSoccer camp underway and going very well. Seeking assistance for further fund raising and new people to assist with the program. Need helpers for last weekend of season. Vern Anthony to reach out to high school coaches for volunteers. 
-Fields-City of Hilliard: Liz Alecusan discussed use of Frank’s park for U8, U9 and U10 as problems with Spindler field use continue; perhaps assigning teams to Frank’s is necessary. 
-Fields-City of Columbus: No report.
-Director of Camps: Challenger sign-ups continue. 
New Business:

Diana Huey has resigned from the board. Greg has begun searching for replacement.  

Keith Stewart asked if further issues with tax form 990. Greg Lutz reported filed on the Attorney General’s website under not-for-profit organizations. 
Motion to adjourn made at by Bill Morris.  Second by Amy Wobser.  Motion passed.

